GSB NEWS 14.04.2022



Dear members of the GSB,

we wish you a Happy Easter and some relaxing days with your family and friends.

From 19.4.2022 we are available for you again.

Your GSB Team



We would like to thank the WEINISCH GmbH & Co. KG for the coating of our logo as part of the competition organized within the framework of our general assembly.

Editorial Office

We are looking forward to your topic suggestions, questions and comments regarding the GSB-NEWS!

Please contact Philipp Mader:

philipp.mader@gsb-international.de



in f @

Homepage | Contact | Imprint / Privacy policy

© 2022 GSB International e.V. · Fritz-Vomfelde-Straße 30 · D-40547 Düsseldorf · Tel. +49 (0) 211 - 47 96 - 450 / - 451 · info@gsb-international.de · Contact Form · Imprint / Privacy policy · Committees · Links to testing institutes and cooperation partners

This newsletter is intended for GSB member companies only and may not be forwarded to third parties.

All rights reserved. Technical data and recommendations are based on the state of knowledge at the time of publication and are subject to change; no liability is assumed or accepted for them. Status: April 2022

If you are not interested in future newsletters, you can unsubscribe here.